

The Bemrose School

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

nd Sixth Fo





Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Tel: 01332 366711

NW/LR/July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank parents, staff and students for their support in making this year a huge success. We have had high standards, high aspirations and high expectations. We will continue to build on this to be better and better each year.

Our Post 16, year 11 and year 10 have all sat their A level and GCSE exams and their results will be available on Thursday 24th August. Year 1 and 2, have completed their SATs and phonics test and have done very well. We are proud of you all and we await the outcomes of the Year 6 SAT results this week.

Our new reception and year 7 pupils have been welcomed and will start with us in September. This is has taken the school to very close to being full.

This term has been filled with activities celebrations and developing our pupils. There was a fantastic Prom for a fantastic year 11 who covered themselves in glory at a superb event. Year 2, 4 and 6 have all had nights away from home experiencing the outdoors in many different ways.

Over the summer there will be a 'summer school' for year 5, transition for year 6 into 7 and a year 11 scholars event. These two weeks are free for the invited pupils, and this will be an invaluable opportunity for all.

None of these successes would be possible without you and your families support and I would like to thank you for this along with my staff who have worked fantastically throughout the year, in and out of the classroom to help support our pupils. Uniform, attendance and behaviour continue to improve alongside academic and non-academic successes.

We finish on Friday 21st July and secondary school will close at 1.15pm and the Primary school at 1.30pm. If your child needs to be supervised until the normal, close of school please let us know and we will accommodate this.

We re-open Tuesday 5th September to all pupils at 8.30am in the Secondary and 8.40am in the Primary school. Please ensure that your child arrives in full school uniform with plenty of writing equipment, organiser and bag.

I would like to wish you all a safe and pleasant summer holiday and I look forward to seeing you all ready for the new term in September.

Yours faithfully

Nail

Mr Neil Wilkinson Executive Headteacher

LIMMIN

















